



Dear Carlisle Dermatology patients,

We want to assure you that Carlisle Dermatology Group is open. Dermatological procedures are considered essential business and will remain open under the current guidelines. Patients are seen for in-office visits.

Our patients' needs are of the utmost importance to us and we are here for your dermatological needs. Many necessary procedures have been scheduled and it is imperative that these patients receive our care.

In addition to in-office visits, we also have Telehealth service available through your mobile device or computer for patients who have been quarantined or unable to travel to the office. You can schedule a Virtual Visit with one of our qualified providers for an evaluation, right from the comfort and safety of your home. We can prescribe necessary medications for you through this service as well. For the safety and well-being of our patients and in-office teams, we are reinforcing best practices and careful considerations at our facility:

- Strict social and physical distancing measures
- Minimal time spent in waiting areas
- Chairs spaced at least 6 feet apart
- Restriction of visitors (unless medically necessary)
- Screening of all patients and employees using non-contact infrared thermometers
- Hand sanitizer stations at entrance and multiple sites throughout the facility
- Providers and staff sanitize their hands after EVERY patient encounter; and wears mask and eye protection during your office visits
- Rigorous cleaning and disinfecting of all areas throughout the day
- All patients and visitors are required to wear masks or face coverings and sanitize hands upon entering building

We are open to serve you because we care about your safety and health. We will notify you if any new restrictions mandate that we temporarily close our practice. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Stay safe and healthy,

Providers and Staff at Carlisle Dermatology Group